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[External Email]

 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

Hello Mark,

 

 

 

Please find EPA's attached comments for the Shoshone National Forest Travel Management Project EA. We

hope that you find these comments helpful during project planning and appreciate the Forest Service considering

our input. Once you have an opportunity to review, please reach out if you have any questions and if further

explanation of our comments would be helpful. I'm always available to coordinate a call with our technical leads

on the project review team.

 

 

 

Thank you,

 

 

 

Melanie

 

 

 

Melanie Wasco

 

NEPA Branch

 

U.S. EPA, Region 8, 8ORA-N

 

1595 Wynkoop Street

 

Denver, CO 80202-1129

 

p: [PII]


